Peacebuilding Commission, Burundi Configuration  Meeting of
the Steering Group

New York, Swiss Mission to the United Nations, 23 April 2014

On






expressed his hope that he would contribute to easing the tensions between the
Burundian Government and the international community.

Assistant Secretary-General Cheng-Hopkins urged Burundi to rekindle the spirit of
the Geneva Conference and to get back on track with regard to the mutually agreed
upon commitments. She underlined that certainly not



and to engage even more with government authorities given the current
circumstances. Finally, the European Union voiced its express support for the idea of
a roundtable meeting.
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